REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

. OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
DANGEROUS DRUGS BOARD

NOTICE OF AWARD
20 May 2022

Ms. Vernie Balmes
D’ Archbishop Realty Corp.
Archbishop Reyes Ave., Cebu City

|
Dear Ms. Balmes:

This is to inform you that your proposal for the Provision of Hotel, Food and
Accommodation in connection with the conduct of Systems Monitoring for IDMRIS and
TRAIS for a total Contract Price of Twenty Thousand Seven Hundred Pesos (Php
20,700.00) inclusive of 12% VAT, as submitted in accordance with the Request for
Quotation and Terms of Reference is hereby accepted.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Please return one copy to the Dangerous Drugs Board c/o
the Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat.

Very truly yours,

Undersecretary EA‘?I{ . SA RA/CESOI
Executive Director V /
Head of the Procuring Entity

CONFORME:

| acknowledge receipt of this notice on
Name of Authorized Representative
Signature of Authorized Représentative
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